Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 3:47 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; lke Tavarez; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; DeAnn Grant; Jennifer
Knowlton

Subject: [EXT] Copperhead 31 Federal Com #001H 2RP-4796 & 2RP-5034

Attachments: (C-141 Initial) Copperhead 31 Federal Com #001H (30-015-38532) 10-21-2018.pdf; (Initial C-141)
Copperhead 31 Federal Com #001H (30-015-38532) 05-27-2018.pdf;, Copperhead 31 Federal Com #
001H.PDF

Mr. Billings/Mr. Bratcher,

COG has two spills which overlap each other, one occurred on 5/27/18 and is a part of the compliance order, the other
one occurred on 10/21/18 and is not a part of the compliance order. | have attached a map that illustrates the two spills
in relation to each other. We do have an approved work plan from Maria for the 5/27/18 release. We originally were
going to take care of the 10/21/18 spill with that remediation. Ike met the contractor on location to discuss the site.
Upon further evaluation COG has decided that we should re-evaluate the spill location.

Under the new spill rule a work plan or closure report is due for the 10/21/18 release (90 days from the release date) on
1/19/19. Currently we have operations moving some lines to have better access to the release. Once the lines are
moved COG will schedule a crew and re-delineate the release location. COG is requesting a two month extension until
March 19, 2019.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank You,

Becky Haskell

Senior HSE Coordinator

COG Operating LLC

600 W lllinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-818-2372 | Main: 432.683.7443
Cell: 432-556-5130

rhaskell@concho.com
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